2019-2020
Service Learning Project

This year, our service project at Osborne will be focused on providing clean
~ water to those in need. We have teamed up with CEED to install a well at a

( C E E D primary school located in Uganda, Africa. Rather than a one-day
event at Osborne, this service-learning project will be broken up

into three events taking place throughout the school year:

* October 8, 2019: Project Kick-off - introduclng the Idea. On this flrst_
day, Osborne students will get a ghmpse of the Ugandan childrens’ datly-‘-
routines of walking miles to access water. We will learn about culture,
the impact of clean water on our health and wellness, and how we mrghtf'_f*
help students half-way around the world. e

» December 20, 2019; Connecting with Students in Uganda. Now that
we know how we can help, the students will dive into hands- -on
activities to engage in serving one another. We are [lnmg up videos to
be shared, writing letters for pen pais in Uganda ‘creating frlendsh-l“"’"
gifts and more! S5

» March TBD, 2020: Celebrating the Completion. We will celebrate the
joys of serving others as we bring the service learning project to a clo'se'_
at Osborne's annual International Festival on March 27th. We plan to
create fun ways to display things that we [earned about Uganda and;'-
their culture and how we were able to help. : ;

(H SA> Volunteers Needed!

s e Tuesday, October 8th
Please join us for the Service 9:15-12:00
Learning Project Kick-off to Signupgenius:

welcome Herbert Asiimwe HTTPS://TINYURL.COM/YXNLWEWB
from C.E.E.D! *Must have a Volunteer Badge



